
 

 
 
Winter 2023 Sessions 
 

DATES TOPIC LENGTH OBJECTIVES REGISTRATION LINKS 

Thursday,  
Jan. 12 
(12:00 PM) 

Environmental 
Cleaning and 
Disinfection 

30 min. 

• Describe the difference between 
cleaning and disinfection 

• Discuss why it is important to 
follow the label instructions for 
disinfectant product 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/rb8c6c4493c2d6bd50226e83c0e9fd70b 

Thursday,  
Jan. 19 
(12:00 PM) 

What's New in 
Testing and 
Quarantine 
Guidance 

30 min. 

• Review updates to testing and 
quarantine guidance in long term 
care 

• Discuss important infection 
prevention strategies currently 
recommended for COVID-19 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/r215b03ef5702d4538e0714c97237889d 

Thursday,  
Feb. 2 
(12:00 PM) 

Bringing NHSN 
Reporting to Life, 
Part 1: C. diff 
Infections 

30 min. 

• Review C. diff infections in long 
term care, including prevention 
strategies 

• Discuss NHSN data utilization 
and reporting to identify 
important trends 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/r412c790ecd8d911555a94848a881f716 

Thursday,  
Feb. 9 
(12:00 PM) 

Bringing NHSN 
Reporting to Life, 
Part 2: Multi-Drug 
Resistant Infections 

30 min. 

• Review MRSA infections in long 
term care, including prevention 
strategies 

• Discuss NHSN data utilization 
and reporting to identify 
important trends 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/r068853a5d01e76de1c71125f886f2d4f 
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https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/r068853a5d01e76de1c71125f886f2d4f


 

DATES TOPIC LENGTH OBJECTIVES REGISTRATION LINKS 

Tuesday,  
Feb. 16 
(12:00 PM) 

Bringing NHSN 
Reporting to Life, 
Part 3: Review of 
Personal Protective 
Equipment 

30 min. 

• Review importance of PPE as a 
prevention strategy 

• Review the different types of 
PPE and their specific use 

• Discuss NHSN data utilization 
and reporting to identify 
important trends 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/rce54a4c55713d89e7e158104d4db12b4 

Thursday,  
Feb. 23 
(12:00 PM) 

Bringing NHSN 
Reporting to Life, 
Part 4: UTIs 

30 min. 

• Review urinary tract infections 
(UTIs) infections in long term 
care, including prevention 
strategies 

• Discuss NHSN data utilization 
and reporting to identify 
important trends 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/r979dced4ce4738f8608f3fcbc3cb15c0 

Thursday,  
March 9 
(12:00 PM) 

Protect Yourself: 
Standard 
Precautions and 
Injection Safety 

30 min. 

• Review standard precautions, 
including injection safety 

• Discuss the use of personal 
protective equipment 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/r750bcc7bf457d03c3f75f9c976c25f38 

Thursday,  
March 23 
(12:00 PM) 

Important Concepts 
in Infection 
Prevention for LTC 

30 min. 

• Review why LTC residents are 
high risk 

• Discuss basic concepts behind 
spread of diseases 

• Review infection prevention 
methods 

https://njha.webex.com/weblink/register/reb728ba772626e94afcf54e88a9fd9f5 
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